Our Ref: BB/Musiclubs

12th September 2017



Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 2 Singing Club



This year Miss Midgely will be running the Singing Club for Year 2 pupils on Tuesdays from 19^{th} September to 5^{th} December and places are limited to 30 pupils.

If your child enjoys singing then this is the club for them! Pupils have fun singing songs from Disney movies as well as other songs that will be new to them. The club will run in the Pandas classroom from 3.15pm to 4pm (please note the earlier finish time).

If your child is interested in joining the above club please **sign up on the school website**, in 'school clubs' no later than Sunday 17th September. The first 30 pupils to sign up will receive places on a first come, first served basis. Any pupils interested after the first 30 can however be added to a waiting list. Successful pupils will be confirmed on Monday 18th September.

If you have any further questions please speak to Mrs Bell.

Yours sincerely

Mrs B Bell Music Teacher







Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ

Tel: (0116) 262 4003 / 262 1543 Fax: (0116) 253 0328 Email: office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr J K McGowan M.A.

Deputy Headteachers: Mrs A James B.Ed (Hons)

Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons)